
 

Pat Heung Central Primary School 

School Notice 21/2018 

 

14th December, 2018 

Dear Parents/Guardians, 

Opening Ceremony for New Annex 

 

The construction of our new annex has been completed. Six new classrooms are in use 

now while the renovation of the four special rooms will be completed in January 2019. 

The Opening Ceremony of the New Annex will be held on 18th January, 2019 from 10:30 

a.m. to 11:30 a.m. We have invited three honourable guests to officiate at the ceremony. 

We now cordially invite all parents to participate in this memorable event to witness the 

development of the school together.  

  

   I have read and understood the school notice 21/2018. 

Opening Ceremony (18th January 2019, Friday) 

※「   」 I will attend the Opening Ceremony on 18th January, 2019 (Friday). 

    ※「   」 I will not attend the Opening Ceremony on 18th January, 2019 (Friday). 

*Please tick () the appropriate box (「 」). 

 

Student’s name: ____________________ ( )   Class: P.____ 

 

Parent's signature: __________________     Date: ___________________           

Date: 18th January, 2019 (Friday) 

Venue: Pat Heung Central Primary School 

Officiating 

Guests: 

Mr WONG Kam-sing, GBS, JP, Secretary for the Environment 

Mr Enoch YUEN, JP, Yuen Long District Officer 

Ms. KEE Wing Yin, Fionn, Yuen Long Chief School Development Officer, 

Education Bureau  

Remarks:  The Opening Ceremony will start at 10:30am. Parents should arrive at 

or before 10:15am. 

 There will be NO car parking space offered on the day of the event. 

 School hours remain the same. 

Let’s aspire to develop our strengths.  

 

 

 

 

 

Positive education strives for true happiness. 

 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

 

  

 Ms Irene Lai  

  (Principal) 

 

----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

【Reply Slip】 

 

To: Pat Heung Central Primary School 

 

School Notice 21/2018 

Return on or before 17/12. 


